
Dear St. John the Evangelist Families, Friends, and Guests, 

Welcome to St. John the Evangelist School’s new website.  We have been working hard to bring 

you the information you need in a convenient, easily accessible format.  This is just a start.  We 

will continue to add new features, update current pages, and keep you informed of the latest 

school news.  

I would like to thank our Assistant Principal, Mrs. Sloan, and our SJE parent, Mrs. Kelly Bromley, 

for all the time, talent, and care they have put into making this website come to life.  I would 

also like to thank Mrs. Whitney, Miss Pacconi, Mrs. Rossi, Mrs. Gutierrez, and Mrs. Colburn for 

their willingness to help us out. 

Please explore the site.  Let us know if there are other features or information you would find 

helpful. You can email us at ​webpage@sjte.org​.  We hope you like what you see! 

Sincerely, 
Margaret Durney 
Principal 
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